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From: Joe Meuris 

Sent: Thursday, 14 December 2017 2:37 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Boundary realingments

Hi AEC 

I would like to make a objection to change the boundary in the southern Adelaide area because it would unsettle 

the communities of Boothby and Kingstone I do appreciate the reason for some change due to our population 

decline but would prefer that boundaries would not be changed in outer areas but instead in some city type areas 

where there are close knit communities because those close knit communities would be unsettled. 

Regards 

Joe Meuris OAM 

  

Rotary Club 

Mob  

 


	Joe Meuris OAM - Comment on suggestions coversheet - SA
	Joe Meuris OAM - Original comment on suggestion



